What’s happening at the Welcoming Place?

In 2017, Mennonite Central Committee 3¢ g ; \vv7

(MCC) started an initiative at the

Welcoming Place in Akron, PA, to

remove invasive plants and add

pollinator gardens and deep-rooted

natives to the bioswale. In 2021, MCC | Native plants grow in the
began the transition to ecological bioswale 1o reduce flooding.
landscaping for the entire campus with

the goal of 70% native species. The

Welcoming Place has pollinator Two natTear Tl o0t

gardens, two micro meadows and the ; " on campus increase
| biodiversity and

provide habitats

management. In addition to being G A - for many species of

large bioswale, which improves water
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visually appealing, these biomes help

to restore the ecosystems around them.




MCC cares for creation
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Clean energy engineer Tariro Cynthia
Mutsindikwa from MCC’s partner SCORE
Against Poverty works to promote women’s
empowerment and clean energy solutions for

climate change in Mwenezi District, Zimba-
bwe. (MCC photo/ Meghan Mast)

Locally and globally, MCC and our
partners work to support people
in adapting to the challenges of
climate change.

To learn motre about MCC’s work
and how you can support
communities around the wotld, visit
ClimateActionForPeace.com.
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The Welcoming Place:

21 S, 12th St. Akron, Pa. 17507
(717) 859-1151
welcomingplace@mcce.org
mcc.org/welcoming-place
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